
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a VERY small local business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current 
COVID-19 health crisis is having on my business, my employees and my family.  
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we 
deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. We have 
been impacted so severely the recouping of this will be astronomical. My tiny family owned 
flowershop Has been in our community for 32 years. We are the third local family who has 
owned this business. It has been through recessions and almost didn’t recover from 2008 But it 
did! I am so saddened to think that this will be the last of this heart warming flowershop. Please I 
ask you to help all small businesses. Even the sole proprietorship types. Thank you for listening! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Selena Ross 
11365 SE Westgate Way 
Happy Valley, OR 97086 
info@wishingwellfloral.com 
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